

Citizens Advisory Council

to the Department of Environmental Protection

P.O. Box 8459 • Rachel Carson State Office Building
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8459 • 717-787-4527 • Fax 717-787-2878

October 21, 2010

Allegheny County
Cynthia Carrow
John J. Walliser, Esquire

Bucks County Richard J. Manfredi

Carbon County
James J. Clauser

Crawford County Burt A. Waite

Cumberland County
Eric R. Conrad, P.G.
Walter N. Heine

Delaware County
Gail M. Conner, Esquire

Erie County
Pat Lupo, O.S.B.

Jefferson County
David L. Strong

Lackawanna County
Joyce A. Hatala

Lancaster County
Jolene E. Chinchilli

Lehigh County Janet B. Keim

Montgomery County Curtis N. Kratz

Tioga County
Thaddeus K. Stevens

Union County
Peter R. Wilshusen, Ph.D.

The Honorable John Hanger Secretary Department of Environmental Protection P.O. Box 2063 Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063

Dear Secretary Hanger:

On October 18, 2010 the Citizens Advisory Council's Air Committee discussed the final-form Air Quality Fees and the final-form NNSR PM2.5 regulatory packages. During this discussion, the committee raised a number of questions regarding the economic impact to the affected industries, the projected environmental gain, and the status of similar rulemakings in other states in the region.

On the recommendation of the Air Committee on October 19, the Citizens Advisory Council voted to concur with proceeding to the Environmental Quality Board with the rulemakings.

Council thanks the Bureau for providing regular updates on air issues, policies and regulations. We look forward to future discussions. If there are any questions about Council's action of October 19, 2010, please contact Sue Wilson, Council's Executive Director, at 787-4527.

Sincerely,

Joyce Hatala

Chair

Citizens Advisory Council